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Dear Mr. Gross:
I am opposed to the World Logistics Center because of the tremendous negative impact it 
will have on Moreno Valley and the surrounding area. The WLC will destroy air quality, which 
will lead to severe health issues for many residents, especially children and senior citizens. 
The numerous trucks will emit Diesel particulates with cancer-causing carcinogens. The 
trucks will also add an incredible amount of noise pollution, cause traffic congestion, and 
damage road systems. With huge warehouses and hundreds of Diesel trucks running daily, 
the  Moreno Valley community will have an industrial feel and become a far less desirable 
place for people to live and rear families. Moreno Valley stands to lose too much with the 
WLC!
Could you please send a confirmation of receipt of this email. Thank you very much for your 
help!
Respectfully submitted,
Faith Wong
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